
 

5th January 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

Welcome back – I hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas. Despite coming 

back so early, we are settling into term 3. Swimming will start again next Tuesday so 

could we please have all swimming kits in for next Tuesday. Spellings times tables 

will be set and sent home and we hope to get back into full swing with this now the 

Christmas madness has gone.  

This Week: 

We have introduced our new project where the children will be time travellers 

looking to see if we can answer our project question ‘Can we turn back time?’ 

We kickstarted the new projedct with our Wow day, where the children spent the 

day as archaeologists. It is amazing to see what artifacts we uncovered.  

   

   

The children loved digging, cleaning and studying the different artifacts.  


